
Living in Portland for over 16 years, it has been a tragedy and a very dark time since Ballot 110 was 
introduced into Portland.  
Please rescind this as soon as possible. Our beautiful city has turned into a “zombie” world of drug 
dealers, addicts and homeless lawlessness. 
I retired from directing motion pictures and after examining all the locations I thought my wife and I 
would retire to, we chose Portland. Since covid and proposition 110 it has been a terrible struggle to see 
what has happened to Portland. 
The covid vaccine was a miracle but now we need you to strike down Ballot 110. 
Thank you. 
Bill Tannen 


